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School Office  
3030 Gus Thomasson Rd.,  
Dallas, TX 75228  
  
Office Hours on School Days 
7:25 am to 3:30 pm  
972 -279 -2339  
WWW.SPXDallasSchool.org  

 
School Staff  
Principal  
Tana Scott                     ext. 
326  
tscott@spxdallas.org  
                  
Assistant Principal  
Stephanie Wahlstrom    ext. 
126  
swahlstrom@spxdallas.org      
 
Administrative Asst.  
Margaret White              ext. 
122  
mwhite@spxdallas.org  
 

Parish Office  
3030 Gus Thomasson Rd.,  
Dallas, TX 75228  
     
Office Hours:  
Monday -Friday 8:30am -
4:30pm  
972 -279 -6155   
FAX 972 -686 -7510  
WWW.SPXDallas.org 
 

Safe Environment  
Ginger Farrell           
ext.146  
gfarrell@ spxdallas.org  
 

 

Virtue of the month:  
 

 
 

Prayer of the month:  
 
 

Reverence  

Hail Holy 

Queen  

 

Dear SPX Family- 
 
Wow!  Our volunteers and parents are the best!  
Thank you to all that were able to help this week 
to make our teachers feel appreciated and pam-
pered.  With your help, our teachers were able to 
take a long, relaxing, lunch with their colleague 
and enjoy time to visit and fellowship with fellow 
teachers today.  Along, with all the daily ñthank youôsò that they 
received for their dedication to the children of SPX.  Word is, 
they had a great week!   
 
National Junior Honor Society officer elections were held this 
week for the 2018-19 school year.  Officers are: President, Dan-
iel Ring, Vice-President, Eniola Egedigwe, Treasurer, Angie 
Hess, Secretary, Kristen Armada, and Historian, Brynn Bradley.  
Induction for all new NJHS students will be Monday, May 14.  
This is always a special evening to honor and recognize those 
students who represent the qualities of high academics, leader-
ship and character. 
 
Next week, May 18, will be Field Day 2018!  Another fun filled 
day that cannot be done without our great volunteers. We have 
added some new events, games and activities for the kids this 
year. In addition, as always, the traditional ñtug-a-warò games 
against grade levels. Please see the flyer in this newsletter for 
more information. 
 
Last, I want to take this time to wish all the Moms of SPX a very 
Happy Motherôs Day.  I pray and wish that your day is filled with 
love, laughter and time spent celebrating all the great things you 
do as a mom for your family.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Putting HIS Children First, 
Tana Scott, Principal 
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6th, 7th, & 8th Grade Science Fair Winners!  
6 th  Grade Winners:  
1st place ð J. Benson 
2nd  place ð A. Maclin  
3 rd  place ð H. Gomez  
Honorable Mention ð P. Rodriguez  

7 th  Grade Winners:  
1st place ð N. Schwind  
2nd  place (tie) ð A. Hess  
2nd  place (tie) - E. Egedigwe 
3 rd  place (tie) ð J. Ruby 
3 rd  place (tie) ð S. Astran  
Honorable Mention ð K. Nahn  

8 th  Grade Winners : 
1st place ð A. Armenta  
2nd  place ð M. Liske  
3 rd  place ð N. Merkel  
Honorable Mention ð L. Jokisch  


